
October 30, 1984 

Captain J.C. Goldthorpe (OAN) 
Chief Operations Division 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
Building 51-3 
Government Island 
Alameda, California 94501 

Dear Captain: 

Pe your letter of October 11, 1984, explaining the limita-
tions for the Crocker Bank Fund, I have the following cost es-
timates which I believe are applicable. 

For the Victorian period bedroom of the Pt. Pinos Light 
Station, a commode has been found which will complete the fur-
nishings of "'Mrs. Fishs Bedroom." Trotter's Antiques has a 
small commode with original marble top, with a price of 
$850.00. She is willing to sell this to us for $825.00. The 
piece would fit appropriately with the other furnishings. 

I have secured a cost estimate from our City Engineer for 
blacktopping the Lighthouse parking area, as well as doing a 
concrete walk leading from the parking to the lighthouse. 
These areas are covered at present with decomposed granite 
which washes and creates puddles each winter. re engineer's 
cost estimate based on a recent city parking lot repaving gob, 
was $6,000.00 for asphalt and $400.00 for the cement sidewalks. 

bids. 
I realize that the above will require three competitive 

A third item would be the purchase and installation of two 
hundred running feet of chain link fence to provide doer ex-
closure on the Pt. Pinos Lighthouse grounds. Currently, two 
endangered plant species are barely surviving due to deer 
grazing and trampling. The species involved are Tidestrom's lupine 
(Lu inus Tidestromii) and Menzie's Wallflower (Erysimum  
Menzies i). The cost of the latter would be $350.00. 

I hope that the above will qualify for use of the funds. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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